
Christmas Jumper Day 

Sent By: Mrs Amanda Edgley- Pearce 

Sent 03 Dec 2023 16:20 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Back on 1st November we listed all the charity events in November and December. 

Here is a reminder of our last one of 2023. On Thursday 7th December, for ‘Christmas Jumper Day’. 

Children are welcome to wear a winter or Christmas themed item of clothing if they wish to do so. 

The link for your donations will be sent out on Wednesday. 

We hope that the children have enjoyed these events and thank you again for your support. 

Wishing you all a lovey Christmas break with your families, 

Mrs Edgley-Pearce 

 


